Join the Office of Global Health
and Dr. Lauryn Salazar as we s
discuss mariachi music.

Dr. Salazar is an Assistant
Professor of Musicology at Texas
Tech University.

Through archival and field-based
research, her work focuses on
mariachi music in Mexico and

the United States and its W
institutionalization vis-a-vis
American academic programs at
the primary, secondary, and
collegiate levels. Utilizing the
frameworks of postcolonial and
practice theories, her research
explores the ramifications of
mariachi's formalization in terms
of pedagogy, performance
practice, and meaning.

THIS EVENT IS FREE AND OPEN TO THE PUBLIC.
| NO RSVP IS REQUIRED.

R MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIiS EVENT SERIES, PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE
OF GLOBAL HEALTH AT GLOBALHEALTH@TTUHSC.EDU OR VISIT OUR WEBSITE



https://www.ttuhsc.edu/global-health/
https://www.ttuhsc.edu/global-health/
https://ttuhsc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUqd-GqqjMsEtWLzi8uO__jiAMfWWb7QZzx

